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DR. EINHORN TO RECEIVE MAJOR RESEARCH AWARD 

Dr. Lawrence Einhorn, professor of medicine, will receive a major award from 
the American Association for Cancer Research at its annual meeting at 
Washington, D.C., in April. 

Dr. Einhorn will receive the 1981 Richard and Hinda Rosenthal Foundation 
Award from the cancer research organization "in recognition of innovative 
work, leading to significantly improved clinical care in the field of cancer." 

The I.U. professor is a leader in research on the use of various combinations 
of drugs to combat different types of cancer. His most spectacular success has 
been in the chemotherapy of testicular cancer (cure rate is now over 90 percent), 
but he and his group at the I.U. Medical Center also have made great advances 
in combating several other forms of neoplastic disease. 

In December, 1979, Dr. Einhorn was honored by the American Cancer Society when 
he was awarded a grant of $125,000 and appointed the American Cancer Society 
professor of clinical oncology, the first in Indiana. 

As part of the Rosenthal Foundation award, Dr. Einhorn has been asked to deliver 
an address at the cancer research association's annual meeting and submit 
the manuscript for publication in the journal, Cancer Research. 

"This is another milestone in Dr. Einhorn's distinguished career in cancer 
education and control," said Dr. Steven C. Beering, medical school dean. "It 
also brings in focus the enormous contributions to patient care being made 
by our medical school. Only a little more than a year ago Dr. Harvey Feigenbaum, 
distinguished professor of medicine and pioneer in the use of echocardiography 
(ultrasound) in the diagnosis of heart disease, received the Rosenthal Foundation 
Award from the American Heart Association for outstanding research contributions 
in the field of cardiology." 

A native of Dayton, Dr. Einhorn received the B.S. degree from I.U. and the M.D. 
degree from the University of Iowa. He returned to Indiana to take his internship 
and residency in medicine at the I.U. Medical Center. After two years with the 
Air Force he returned to I.U. for a fellowship in hematology-oncology. He took 
more training, an oncology fellowship at the M.D. Anderson Hospital and Tumor 
Institute, Houston, and then joined the faculty here in 1973. In that year he and 
his staff started working on combination chemotherapy for testicular cancer. 

* * * 
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WHO WHAT, WHEN, WHERE & SOMETIMES WHY 

Pharmaceutical -- Pharmacy displays this week in University Hospital will be 
Hoechst-Roussel Pharmaceuticals, Inc., on Monday and Burroughs Wellcome Co. on 
Friday. Mead Johnson and Co. will be at Riley Hospital on Wednesday. 

Biochemical -- "Revelations in Research," Biochemistry Seminar by Dr. David K. 
Hennon, professor of pedodontics, I.U. School of Dentistry; Medical Science 
Building, Room 326, Monday at 4 p.m. Coffee hour Room 409, 3:30 p.m. 

Drama -- "The Elephant Man," a play by Bernard Pomerance. I.U. Auditorium 8 p.m. 
Monday (Jan. 26). Tickets available at the I.U. Auditorium Box Office, phone 
812-337-1103. 

Genetics -- "Sister Chromatid Exchange in Childhood Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia," 
Medical Genetics Seminar by Nyla Heerema, Ph.D., postdoctoral fellow, Department 
of Medical Genetics; Riley Research Wing, Conference Room 138, Tuesday at 4 p.m. 

Primary Care Ophthalmology -- Continuing Medical Education course for the primary 
care physician given by the faculty of the Department of Ophthalmology. All day 
Wednesday, Hurty Hall C, Fesler Hall. 

Basketball -- Metros vs Grace College, 4:45 p.m. Wednesday, Market Square Arena, 
followed by the Pacers vs Golden State. For ticket information, call Ext. 3764. 

Research in Women's Studies -- "Home and Work; The Marginalization of Female 
Migrants in Athens, Greece," by Susan Buck Sutton, assistant professor of 
anthropology and women's studies. First of a series. 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m., 
Thursday, Cavanaugh Hall, Room 131. Brown bag lunch. 

Drama II -- "A Man for All Seasons" by Robert Bold begins Thursday at the Christian 
Theological Seminary Repertory Theater for a three-weekend run. Reservations and 
information, 923-1516 or 924-1334. 

Drama III -- "Buried Child," Pulitzer Prize-winning play by Sam Shepard. Indiana 
University Theater 8 p.m. Friday through Feb. 7. Tickets on sale at I.U. Auditorium 
Box Office. 

Teachers Workshop -- Help for new and prospective teachers will be offered at a 
Learn and Teach Weekender sponsored by the I.U. School of Education Friday and 
Saturday at Stouffer's Indianapolis Inn. Graduate credit is available. Information 
about the conference may be obtained from the I.U. School of Education, Room 325, 
Bloomington, or by calling collect 812-337-4053. 

Running Workshop -- For everyone, those who want to start running, the part-time 
jogger, the novice runner, and the experienced runners who want the latest information. 
Sponsored by IUPUI Continuing Studies. Instructors are Damien Howell, a 2:30 
marathoner and 12th place finisher in last year's National 50-Mile Ultra-Marathon, 
and Marilyn Reinhardt, top woman runner. Fee for full-time IUPUI faculty and staff 
is $17 which includes lunch and a year's membership in the Indy Runners. Saturday, 
9 a.m. - 4 p.m. at the Krannert Building, 38th Street Campus. To enroll call 
Continuing Studies, Ext. 4501. 

Opera -- "The Love of Three Oranges" by Sergei Prokofiev presented at 8 p.m. Saturday 
at the I.U. Musical Arts Center, Bloomington. Tickets available at the Musical 
Arts Center, phone 812-337-7433. Other performances on Feb. 7, 14, and 21. 

* * * 
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NEWS 'N' NOTES FROM HERE 'N' THERE 

Notice! Notice! -- The I.U. Indianapolis Payroll Office will be involved in testing 
the new Payroll System on Tuesday (Jan. 27). The office will be open on a limited 
basis but only emergencies will be handled. 

Boaters, Attention -- "Navigation I, Piloting for Boaters," started last Monday and 
will continue from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. each Monday for 16 weeks. No charge for the 
course, but text and tools wi ll be approximately $20. For information or to sign 
up call Prof. R.C. Eggleton, Ext. 4386. 

Sailing and Seamanship (USCG) -- A 13-lesson course for the beginner will be given 
Thursdays beginning Feb. 26 from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. in Room 102 of the Lecture Hall. 
Text approximately $6. No charge for the course. For information or to sign 
up call Prof. R.C. Eggleton at Ext. 4386. 

IUPUI Grants-in-Aid of Research -- Deadline is Feb. 16. Intended to provide seed 
money for research of 10-month faculty, these grants are primarily for faculty in 
the early stages of career development. A limited number of awards available. 
Maximum award is $1,500. Call Research and Sponsored Programs for application. 

Project Development Program Deadline -- Feb. 16 is the deadline for receipt of 
applications for Interdisciplinary Grants, University-Community Cooperative Grants, 
and University-Industry Cooperative Grants. Information and applications may be 
obtained from Research and Sponsored Programs, Ext. 8285. 

Closed -- The Post Office will be closed Thursday morning for inventory. It vlill 
open at about 9:30 a.m. 

Telephone Corrections -- If there should be any major changes or additions to the 
1980-81 Campus Telephone Directory, they should be sent to Telephone Services, 
Riley Hospital, Room 1121. Corrections already printed in the Green Sheet need not 
resubmitted. Deadline is Feb. 2. 

Volunteers -- Ten more persons are needed for a two- to four-year complete denture · 
study being conducted by the Department of Prosthodontics in the School of Dentistry. 
Participants must have worn complete dentures (full upper and lower) for two or more 
years and participants must be in reasonably good health. Remuneration involved. 
For information call Erna Martin at Ext. 8322 between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 

More Time -- The deadline for the academic counselor position in the School of 
Business (Green Sheet, Jan. 11), has been extended to Friday (Jan. 30). Send 
letters of inquiry to: Robert J. Lewis, Assistant Dean, or Marie E. Miller, 
Coordinator of Counseling, School of Business, Union Building. 

Tax Forms -- Internal Revenue Service will no longer supply tax forms free of charge. 
They will not be distributed by the payroll department in the University Services 
Building. If forms are needed, contact IRS. 

Rides Needed -- Rider or riders wanted from West Lafayette, Call Ext. 2141 or 
1-743-5039 ••. Ride from 38th and Mitthoeffer, 7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. Ext. 7800. 
Ride sharing, alternate driving, from vicinity of Kentucky Ave. (Rd. 67) and Tibbs 
Ave., 8 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday-Friday, Ext. 3884 or 241-2648. 

Rider Wanted -- One rider from Martinsville to IUMC; 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. $13.50 per week. 
Ext. 4194. 
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More Telephone Corrections -- Page 62, alphabetical section, 8378 (not 7378) 
Welty, Robert D., Dean's Office - Medicine, Fesler Hall, 302. 

Speaker Support -- The Publications/Information Services office has booklets that 
describe IUPUI to the public. They are ideal for distribution to community groups, 
particularly by speakers. The booklets include a program planning guide which 
lists more than 100 speakers and various other programs available to the public 
from IUPUI. Anyone needing material for a meeting should call Ext. 2101. 

New Staff Member -- Deborah Amelia Hamilton is the new administrative assistant 
to Lincoln Lewis, director of the Office of Affirmative Action. A graduate of the 
I.U. School of Law-Indianapolis, she was a program developer for the School of 
Education and worked in affirmative action at Community Action Against Poverty. A 
native of New York City, she has an A.B. from Briarcliff College. She has lived in 
Indianapolis for six years. 

Confirmed -- William F. Harvey, former dean of the I.U. School of Law-Indianapolis, 
was confirmed as the first Carl M. Gray Professor of Advocacy at a formal dinner 
last Saturday at the Indianapolis Hyatt Regency. He also was honored for his 
contributions to trial law in Indiana. He is the author of 14 books on civil 
procedure and evidence and teaches trial law. Gray a former I.U. trustee and 
member of the I.U. Foundation. 

Editor Cristi L. Coop has been named editor of the Sagamore, student newspaper. 
Coop, 27, a senior majoring in marketing, attended I.U.-Kokomo and is a graduate 
of Northwestern High School there. She was editor of her high school paper and 
yearbook and worked as a teen reporter for the Kokomo Tribune. 

Great Decisions 1981 -- On Sunday, Feb. 1, Joe Farah of the Office of International 
Programs at IUPUI will speak at the International Center at 4 p.m. about the Great 
Decisions Program developed by the U.S. Foreign Policy Association and co-sponsored 
locally by the Council on World Affairs of Central Indiana and the International 
Center of Indianapolis. Eight topics of global concern will be discussed in the 
coming weeks. Participants can register for the series and purchase the 97-page 
Great Decisions book which summarizes each of the topics. 

Fellowship Opportunities -- Latin American Fellowship: $1,500 graduate fellowship 
for 1981-82 to conduct research in a Latin American country. Information and 
application forms available at the Office of International Programs, Bryan Hall 205, 
I.U.-Bloomington (337-8669). Deadline - March 2. Minority Students: $5,000 
Compton Minority Fellowship available for 1981-82. Student must be a U.S. citizen, 
a member of an ethnic minority, and a graduate student pursuing a course of study 
leading to a career in teaching international relations or in international service. 
Contact International Programs. Deadline: March 16. 
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